REMINDERS

BLACK & WHITE MUFTI DAY: WEDNESDAY O1 MARCH

Mufit day Wednesday 1 March

This coming Wednesday we are joining other kura across the motu to raise money for our school whaanau in the Hawkes Bay who have been hit hard by the recent Cyclone. We will be holding a mufti day, theme: Black and White, with a gold coin donation. Let's get on board and support our whaanau.

PAID UNION MEETING

This year, the Primary Teachers and Primary Principals collective contracts are being negotiated. Given the constant change within our education system there are many options to be ironed out with the New Zealand Education Institute (NZEI) and all teachers are given the opportunity to attend paid union meetings which are held during school hours.

For Ngaruawahia Primary our meetings are on Friday 3rd March. Rather than a whole day of disrupted learning we will be sending teachers to the afternoon meeting from 12:30pm. As all teachers are in the union we are unable to provide supervision. We are asking that our whaanau support our teachers and their right to better work conditions by collecting your tamariki at 12:30pm. A large part of the negotiations focus around funding for special education, class sizes, release time and the amount of paperwork which all have an impact on your tamariki and their learning.

school closing at 12.30 p.m. ON FRIDAY 03 MARCH

CYC whaanau day.

We are excited about our up and coming whaanau day **Monday 6th March**. This is a great day to make connections with our whaanau, meet new people and explore a range of activities with our tamariki. A notice will be going so we can get an indication of how many whaanau will be attending.

When: Monday 6th March, 10am - 2:30pm